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LYNCHBURG REGION, AACA, 
MEETING MINUTES, May 28, 
2019 

Meeting was called to order by 
President, Charles Thaxton at 
6:25pm. 

The Pledge of Allegiance was said and 
a moment of silence observed. 

Visitors recognized were Sharon 
Blanks (Donny Blanks’ widow) and 
friends of Ron and Linda Timmons. 

Liz Williams presented the Sunshine 
Report. Preston Wade was welcomed 
back after a lengthy absence, Brian 
Crickenberger’s father passed away 
on May 12,  and Otto Valastro had 
surgery on his leg. 

Secretary’s report, as published in the 
H&S and on-line, was accepted by a 
motion, seconded, and passed by 
vote of members. 

Treasurer was not present. 
Treasurer’s report was tabled and 
will be presented next month. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

A planning meeting will be held at 
the Thaxton’s on Saturday June 22th 
at 1:00 pm. This meeting is opened 
to all members. This is your Club and 
your ideas for activities are needed. 

Attend the meeting or email 
suggestions to Charles so they can be 
added to the Club’s list. (such as:  ice 
cream social at the Club’s treat). 

JUNE CLUB ACTIVITIES: 

Cars and Coffee event sponsored by 
Berglund Luxury Car dealership at 
2643 Lakeside Drive (route 221) on 
the first Saturday of every month. 
June’s Car and Coffee Event will be 
Saturday June 1, 2019. 

The Historic Fredericksburg Region 
AACA will hold their Car Show also on 
June 1.  Registration is $25.00. 
Charles has the forms. 



Saturday, June 15th is the trip to 
Natural Bridge with lunch at the Pink 
Cadillac Diner.  We will meet at 
Boonsboro Elementary School at 
9:00am leaving at 9:30am to ride to 
Natural Bridge.  We can decide if we 
want to tour the Bridge and Indian 
Village. (Tour takes about an hour). 
We will then leave around 11:00 AM 
on old Route 11 to ride to the Diner 
for lunch. Drive any car you would 
like. After lunch we will return to 
Lynchburg via Lexington and Route 
60. 

The 50/50 drawing was won by the 
friend of the Timmons’. He was nice 
enough to donate his half of the 
money back to the Club.  Thank you ! 




